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Invitation to the AEC Annual International Regulatory Conference 2024 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

You are kindly invited on the Annual International Regulatory Conference (IRC) 2024 
which will be organized and hosted by the Agency for Electronic Communications of 
Republic of North Macedonia. The Conference will be held in the historical and 
picturesque Macedonian town Ohrid on 14th and 15th of May 2024.  

We have the great pleasure and honor to invite you to this event with the title “Bridging 
the Gap – Enter the New Era” to celebrate together the International Day of  
Telecommunications and Information Society. With your presence you will contribute 
to give the honor to this International Day and to the issue that we all are dedicated to 
– electronic communications, bridging the gap with the technology and connecting the 
societies and economies in the new era.  

The Annual International Regulatory Conference 2024 is planned to be organised as 
a two day event and will take place in Hotel “Inex Olgica” in Ohrid. Welcome Cocktail 
will be organized on 13thof May 2024 at the lobby of the Hotel.  

 The Agenda will be comprised of three panels dedicated to Spectrum Management 
and Monitoring, Cyber security and Regulatory and Broadband issues as the latest 
most inspiring issues in electronic communications. If you are interested in presenting 
your achievements on these topics, you are greatly welcome to suggest and share 
them with us at this event.  

Distinguished guests are invited including Governmental representatives, ITU officials, 
Regulatory Authorities, European Union officials, academic community,  operators, 
other companies as well as key persons in the national and global electronic 
communications market. 

Please confirm your participation and express your interest of  presentation by sending 
its title on an email to irc2024@aec.mk latest by 23th of April 2024. All other information 
about International Regulatory Conference you can find on this link: 
https://aek.mk/international-regulatory-conference-2024/ 

Contact persons: Elizabeta Dvojakova ( e-mail: elizabeta.dvojakova@aec.mk) and 
Dragica Lepavcova (e-mail: dragica.lepavcova@aec.mk ) .  

Looking forward to welcoming you in Ohrid. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Jeton Akiku 

Director 
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